## **Newport City Council retains commissioners**

Reader Feedback - Currently No comments posted. Comments

Newport Beach City Council members installed nine people on city boards and commissions at their meeting Tuesday, mostly re-appointing sitting members to new four-year terms.

Kathleen Peterson and Karen Clark were reappointed to the board of library trustees; Wendy Brooks retained her seat on the arts commission; new member Hugh Logan won a spot on the civil service board; Donald Lawrenz stayed on the harbor commission; Tim Brown and William Garrett will remain parks commissioners; and planning commissioners Barry Eaton and Earl McDaniel will keep their posts.

Alicia Robinson